
Data Submitted (UTC 11): 3/8/2024 6:26:40 PM

First name: Katherine

Last name: fligg

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: To whom it may concern,

 

I am writing to you regarding the proposed ANILCA cabins and your desire to keep them in place.  I am writing to

you to ask that you phase out these cabins.  Wilderness for the sake of Wilderness should be your first priority.

Wilderness for the sake of Wildlife should be your priority.  Is should not be for the sake of tourism.  Allowing

them to persist not only violates the Wilderness Act, but it is also a violates the important role of protecting our

wild spaces....where Nature can live without being manipulated into something for humans.

 

Thank you!


